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Kite Making Day 

 
 

 

Bridge Road School 127 Parramatta Rd Camperdown 2050 Phone: 9519 8389 email: bridgerd-s.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Orange Class 

Ismail 

Friday 21st September at Bridge Road School 

we will be celebrating Festival of the Winds and the start of Spring 

with a special free powered event and school funded science project. 

Bridge Road students will be receiving a Kite Making Kit each 

They will construct a kite then take a short walk to Camperdown Oval  

to fly their kites together. 

If you’re concerned about your child leaving the school grounds 

contact the office on 9519 8389 



 
Reminder: Any change of details contact the school, this is our way of keeping in touch with you. Please let us know if you 

would like to add someone to our email list so they can receive any important information regarding your child.  

 
Important Dates  

 Wednesday 12th September - Wellbeing Wednesday 

 Student Reviews commence next week 

 Friday 21st September -   Kite Day    

 Friday 28th September - Last Day of Term 

 Monday 29th October - Bridge Road School Art Show 

 

  

 

School Uniforms 

 

Important   

It’s that time of year again 

Come and join us for a wonderful afternoon where 
you have the opportunity to view the creative art 

pieces our students have been busy 

working on all year 

Students artworks will be available 

to purchase for only $5 

 

 

2 for 
$1 

School Chocolate Fundraiser  

2 for 

$1 

Our Cadbury Freddo and Friends Box have arrived don't miss out 
please forward notes sent home so we can send chocolates home with 

students. 

Should you be unable to participate in our Chocolate Fundraiser we 
would be grateful if you would consider showing your support for the 
school in another way, for example donating the equivalent amount that 

we make in profit from selling a box ($30). 

Each box contains 120 chocolates, remember, the more funds we can 

raise together the closer we are to achieving our goals. 

Thanking you in anticipation of your support 

Drink Bottles 

On the days your child is at their home school if 
they are not attending it is important that you 
contact both Bridge Road School and the home 
school as early as possible. Both teachers and 
support officers visit students each Thursday, they 
travel a long way to get to some home schools and 
arriving to find students are absent  with no notice 
can be very frustrating. 

 

Bridge Road School supports the wearing of school 
uniform which promotes a sense of belonging for 
students and creates a positive identity for the school 
community. School uniforms also contribute to the 
personal safety of all our students by allowing easier 
recognition of students inside the school and in the 
community. 

It is the belief of staff at Bridge Road that wearing a 
school uniform positively promotes resilience, safety, 
respect, responsibility and ultimately learning. Bridge 
Road also supports the ‘no hat no play’ policy.  

 

As the weather gets warmer it is important to pack 
a water bottle each day to keep students hydrated. 
For the safety of students and staff we ask that 
students only bring plastic drink bottles to school, 
no metal drink bottles will be permitted at Bridge 
Road. Please also remember our schools policy 
‘no hat no play’ . We now have our own school 
caps available for purchase $10 each. 

Plastic Bottles Only 

Bridge Road School Art Show 

Monday 29th October 


